
  Notice for Neighbours 

of Bell McKinnon Road 

The Cowichan District Hospital redevelopment  

team will be conducting minor activity at the 
proposed hospital site on Bell McKinnon Road 

between October 22-November 22, 2018. 

These early visits are being conducted to gather details 
about the site to support the business plan to replace 

Cowichan District Hospital. Traffic flow will not be 
interrupted. 

On site activities will include:  

 Land surveying to establish property lines and 
distinctive land features 

 Testing and analysis of underground soil conditions 
using a mobile drill (minimal noise during normal 

business hours, Nov. 13-15) 

 Limited vegetation removal to allow the mobile 
equipment to access the property 

Public information sessions are being planned.  

Please email newcdh@viha.ca to submit  

questions, provide feedback, or receive  
project updates by email. 
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